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Harry Lustig, who served as the treasurer of The American Physical Society frpm
1985 101996, died on March 17, 2011 at the age of 85. Virginia Trimble arranged for
a brief memorial service for him at the end of H13 session on May 1, 2011. Most of
the attendees at the session participated in the memorial.

Enclosed are the audio recording of the service and the two obituaries for Lustig.
One written by Virginia Trimble and the other which appeared in Physics Today,
64(9), 72 (2011), by Myriam P. Sarachik and Brian Schwartz.



